
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, July 18 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Paul Dunnigan  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Poor Souls  
Tuesday, July 19 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..…….Frank, Josephine, Gerald &  
                                                              Randell Cooper  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…….….Fabian Diorio  
Wednesday, July 20 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Jinks & Virginia Hicks  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Tim Wenzel  
Thursday, July 21 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Hess 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Frank Fass  
Friday, July 22 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Robert & Judy Long  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Bob & Sandy Brinkman  
Saturday,  July 23 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Mary Riess 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………John Zimmerman  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph………………Albert Wahle  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………...…Living & deceased members of  
                                                               Scarpelli Family  
 Sunday, July 24 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Rosella Gast  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………...…For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity...…….……For our parishioners 
                                                               
Next Week’s Readings:    
Genesis 18:20-32: Psalms 138:1-2, 2-3, 6-7, 7-8: Colossians 2:12-14: 
Luke 11:1-13 
 
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 
E-mail: emmparishoffice@gmail.com 

Deacon Rusty Baldwin 
Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 
Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Michelle Carner, Music Director 
 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St. - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

  

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net 
Joe Spanel, Maintenance 

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 
Contact your parish office to: Register , schedule Baptism, 
Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound. 
 
 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 July 17, 2022 

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 
 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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 REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Special Second Collection - To Support Pregnancy Care  
Centers and Agencies. Archbishop Schnur r  wr ites, “Now that 
Roe v. Wade has been overturned, our joyful outpouring of love 
and support for pregnant women, especially those most in need, is 
more important than ever. To that end, we will be taking a second 
collection at all Masses next weekend, July 16-17, to benefit more 
than 30 pregnancy care centers and agencies across the  
Archdiocese of Cincinnati.” If you are not able to donate at Mass 
next weekend, you can give directly at https://commit2women.org. 
100% of the funds collected will be distributed to the various  
centers. Please be generous! Thank you. 
 
Gratitude from Elizabeth New Life Center (ENLC) – Earlier 
this year, ENLC began a capital campaign to raise money to open 
a new Woman’s Center in the Western Hills neighborhood of  
Cincinnati. The parish pastoral councils from Emmanuel,  
St. Joseph and Holy Trinity parishes voted to approve sending a 
donation of $10,000 each to be used as a matching grant  
opportunity toward the campaign goal of $200,000. We recently 
received a letter of thanksgiving for the combined gift of $30,000 
from Vivian Koob, Executive Director of ENLC. Vivian writes, 
“Through our new Center, we will have the opportunity to come 
alongside women experiencing unexpected pregnancies, providing 
resources and assistance to help them make life-giving decisions 
and achieve healthy births and loving families.” Through our help 
the Center will provide meaningful pregnancy and parenting  
support such as ultrasounds, prenatal care referrals, parenting  
education, needed infant care supplies, men mentoring programs 
and much more. This is a wonderful way for our parishes to  
actively assist expectant mothers in need as we work together to 
build a culture of life.     
 
Save the Date and Help Meet Urgent Needs for Blood! 
Our Family of Parishes Health Ministries Team is sponsoring the 
next quarterly blood drive on July 20th from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm. 
The need for blood still remains. Appointments are  encouraged. 
Just call 937-461-3220, or go to their website at 
www.donortime.com to schedule. 
 
Baptism Class - Baptism classes are offered on the fir st  
Saturday of every month at 10:00 am. A Baptism class is required 
for all parents before their first child is baptized. To register  
contact your parish office. The next baptism class is at August 6 
(St. Joseph - Parish Life Center), September 3 (Holy Trinity - 
Rectory) and October 1 (Emmanuel - Rectory). 
 
Formed Pick of the Week – Miracle of Saint Thérèse.  
This is the acclaimed dramatic feature film made in France in 
1960 that tells the story of St. Thérèse of Lisieux from childhood 
to her death as a Carmelite nun at age 24. The movie offers nu-
merous glimpses into Thérèse's "little way" of spiritual childhood, 
which was her particular charism that helped make her a Doctor of 
the Church, including situations of conflict between Therese and 
her mother prioress regarding her conviction of striving for perfec-
tion with confidence and trust in the mercy and love of God. Visit 
FORMED.org and Click “Sign Up.” Select “I Belong to a Parish 
or Organization” – Find your parish by zip code 45402 or name, 
“St. Joseph” Enter your email and you’re in! 
 
 

FR. ANGELO’S REFLECTION 
 
Today’s gospel passage about Martha and Mary comes right after last 
Sunday’s parable about the Good Samaritan and the importance of 
tending to the cry of someone in need. In today’s gospel, Martha is  
upset, worried and anxious about taking care of the needs of her guests. 
Hospitality was a big deal in those days, travel was difficult and so 
providing food and shelter for a traveler was an essential part of their 
culture. We catch a glimpse of the importance of hospitality in the first 
reading from the Book of Genesis when Abraham stops everything to 
tend to the needs of the three strangers.   
 
We all know from experience that there are a variety of personality 
types that make up the human race. Martha was the type of person who 
got things done. She was attentive to detail and wanted everything to be 
just right. On the other hand, Mary didn’t see the need to rush around 
so that everything would be perfect. She was more interested in  
catching up on the news and enjoying Jesus’ company.   
 
My guess is that Martha wanted to make a good impression and do 
something special for Jesus. After all, he had been traveling quite a bit 
and could use a good home-cooked meal. Both Martha and Mary were 
seeking to be attentive to the needs of Jesus. One was focused on the 
physical needs of Jesus and the other focused on the emotional and 
spiritual needs.     
 
But what was it that Jesus needed most at that time? Unlike last week’s 
gospel reading of the Good Samaritan, feeding Jesus was not an  
emergency situation. Jesus was not starving, nor had he been attacked 
by robbers and left for dead. The nourishment that Jesus really wanted 
was the gift of friendship and a listening ear and this is what Mary  
intuitively understood and provided. Both Martha and Mary were trying 
to be attentive to the needs of Jesus, each in her own way.        
 
Jesus is not challenging Martha because of her work ethic, he challeng-
es her because she is worried and anxious about many things. Mary is 
not worried or anxious. She was listening to Jesus speak and that is her 
focus. What are the things you worry about, the things that distract you 
from your relationship with Jesus? They become distractions that rob us 
of peace. Jesus invites us to place our worries and fears into his hands 
trusting that he will provide for us in our need.  
 
In the passage right after today’s gospel reading, we see Jesus teaching 
his disciples to pray by giving them the Our Father prayer. Prayer and 
action go hand in hand. Prayer helps us to listen, to be in tune with God 
and to follow His Will rather than simply doing our will. Sometimes we 
can be compulsive, impulsive or controlling and we fail to use our time 
and resources wisely.   
 
Prayer helps us to cleanse our hearts so that our motivations are  
appropriate to the need. At the same time, we have been given the  
responsibility to continue the mission of Jesus, to build the Kingdom of 
God here on earth. If we fail to sacrifice and work hard out of love for 
God and others, then our prayer will be hollow and just words. Prayer 
and action are different sides of the same coin in a balanced spiritual 
life.    
 
Martha was worried and upset about things that could be left for later or 
maybe made less elaborate. My guess would be that a bowl of fruit and 
some fresh bread would have been fine for Jesus. At that given point in 
time we sense that the hunger in the heart of Jesus was the desire to 
share in a loving relationship. He wanted to spend the limited time he 
had during this stop on his way to Jerusalem to talk with his good 
friends and enjoy their company.  
 
Mary has chosen the better part because she is seeking to listen to Jesus 
first which will help her to be more fruitful in her work. This week 
bring your worries and problems to Jesus in prayer, even if it’s just for 
a little while, and listen to His heart. Rest in His gift of peace and His 
promise of unconditional love.    

  

This week bring your worries and problems  
to Jesus in prayer, even if it’s just for a little while,  

and listen to His heart. Rest in His gift of peace  
and His promise of unconditional love. 

https://commit2women.org
FORMED.org


 
 

Many Thanks to the cleaning crew that got the Church ready for  
Sunday Masses last weekend - Rick and Leslie Iannarino, Jean 
DeBrosse and Lynda Middletown. We are grateful to all who stepped 
forward to help us out. Dave Shoemacher is opening the church for 
morning Mass. A job well done, friends. While Tony Brumbaugh is 
recuperating. we are relying more than ever on the assistance of 
parishioners. Thank you! 
 

Craft Evening in preparation for our Holiday Bazaar will begin 
on Monday, August 15 from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m. All crafters are 
welcome to come and share their ideas for projects for us to make. It 
is a time to come together, be productive, and to socialize. We are 
also in need of a person or two who likes to do woodworking. I 
Promise, we will keep you busy. We welcome men, women and 
young adults to join with us. We meet in Trinity Center 1st floor. 
Please mark your calendar and come be with us.  
Do you sew? knit? crochet? paint? If you answered yes to any of the 
above we need your help for the craft booth. Please give me call. I 
would love to hear from you. (Office: 937-228-1223) 
 

Mass Intentions – I will be scheduling Masses for particular 
intentions in 2023 in a couple of weeks. So if you have some special 
dates that you would like for a loved one, send me an email at 
busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com or call 937 228-1223. I am in the 
office from 8:00 a.m. until noon Monday through Thursday and 8:00 
until 11:30 a.m. on Friday. 
 

Ministry to Survivors of Abuse (Repor ting) The Archdiocese of 
Cincinnati regards child abuse in all its forms as gravely sinful and 
criminal. Anyone who knows of or suspects child abuse by a 
legitimate member of the clergy or hierarchy, employee, or volunteer 
of the archdiocese should first report the abuse to the appropriate 
secular legal authority and then to Ms. Teresa Maley, Coordinator of 
Ministry to Survivors of Abuse of the Archdiocese, at 513-263-6623 
or 1-899-686-2724 ext. 6623. 
 

It is Never Too Early to Start Planning for Our Annual Holiday 
Bazaar. We are pleased to announce the Chairpersons for  the 
2022 Holiday Bazaar. 
Bake Shoppe – Kelly Becker 937-673-5052 and  
Ann Becker 937-470-2445 
Book Nook – Are you interested in helping here? 
Clean Up – Larry Becker – 937-414-0540 
Crafts –  Kathy Gilmore 937-681-2874 and Judi Trick 937-228-1223 
Holidaze – Mary Hofacker 937-307-8194 
Kitchen – Barb Gilbert 937-673- 4616 
Silent Auction – Sharon Becker 937-776-2942 and  
Lynn Wilmes 614-296-4572 
Tyke Shop – Amy Rohde 937-550-9584 
U-Pick-it - Are you interested in helping here? 
Bazaar Coordinator – Patsy Martin 937-776-8949 
 

Lectors: If you wish to have a copy of the lector ’s workbook, 
please call Judi and let her know. She will be ordering in the next 
couple of weeks. 
 

Welcoming New Parishioners 
If you and your family have been attending Holy Trinity, but have not 
yet registered as members and would like to do so, please go to our 
website www.Holytrinitydayton.org and locate the registration form 
under the tab “About” fill it out and submit, or if it is easier for you 
just call the parish office at 937-228-1223. Thank you. 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for July 10, 2022 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $4,616.00 
                          
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer List 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Emmanuel’s new Bible Study star ting in September  will be Bishop 
Robert Barron’s Pivotal Players – Heroes who Shaped the Church and 
Changed the World. Come and learn about St Augustine of Hippo,  
St Benedict of Nursia, St Francis of Assisi, St. Thomas Aquinas,  
St Catherine of Siena and G. K. Chesterton. More details to follow. 
 

Thank You for Supporting Biking for Babies. This past week the 
parish hosted 9 young adults who are raising awareness and funds to 
renew a culture for life by cycling from Columbus, OH to St. Louis, 
MO. We were their first overnight stop. Since 2009 organizers have 
biked across the United States for the cause of life. As part of their 
mission, they partner with pregnancy resource centers who provide 
direct care for women and families in need and share their joy in sac-
rificing for the sake of others they may never meet. A special thanks 
to the parishioners who provided the evening meal and overnight 
housing for our guests!  
 
We're looking for a 3rd grade teacher for  our  Saturday morning 
CCD program this fall. If you are interested, or would like to know 
more, please contact Brother Matt at brothermattcpps@gmail.com. 
 
Region 7 Bulletins...Keep informed on the happenings within our  
Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes. Bulletins are available on our 
website, www.emmanuelcatholic.com/bulletins/. Archived bulletins 
may be found by clicking on the Bulletin Archive link.  
 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention... For the elderly 
We pray for the elderly, who represent the roots and memory of a 
people; may their experience and wisdom help young people to look 
towards the future with hope and responsibility. 
 
From the Joyful Noiseletter:  

“Laughter is to life what shock absorbers are to automobiles.  
It won't take the potholes out of the road, but it sure makes the ride 

smoother.” ‒ Barbara Johnson  
                                              via Rev. Dr. Karl R. Kraft, Dover, DE 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

    Generous Contributions for July 10, 2022 
      

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                         $6,475.00 
     St. Vincent de Paul:                                    $   647.50 
 
   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo  

Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula           
Caleb Fowler            

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Jacob Gutwein 
Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       

Virginia Allen 
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Marilyn Dehner 
Annette & John Fohl 
Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
George Hendrix   

Trisha Junker 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Phyllis Pence 
Tony Rocco 
Randy Rosenthal 
Katie Schultz 
Louie Schulze 
Robert Thoman 

Jan Timerding  
Special Intention 
Adam 
Christine 
Dale 
Grant 
Justin 
Kelli  
Helen 
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Are you looking for an opportunity to make a difference? At the 
Brunner Literacy Center, we believe literacy is the greatest tool 
people can use to improve their lives, create stronger families, and 
develop thriving communities. We help adults reach their learning 
goals by offering one-on-one tutoring, learning materials, and 
guidance at no cost to them. Volunteer tutors are at the heart of our 
mission, and we invite you to join us. No teaching experience is 
needed, and training is provided. To learn more please contact Sister 
Maryann Bremke with Sisters of the Precious Blood 
mbremke@cppsdayton.org. Or visit www.brunnerliteracy.org. 
 

2022 Rural-Urban Farm Mass - The St. Mary’s & Sidney Deanery 
Catholic Rural Life Committee would like to recognize Catholic 
families who have farmed and nurtured the same land for 100 years or 
more. The Mass will be held at the farm of Tony & Tammy 
Heitbrink, 1090 Minster Egypt Pike near St. Joseph Church on 
Thursday, July 21st at 7:00 PM. All are welcome. 
 

Married couples celebrating significant wedding anniversar ies 
can get a congratulatory certificate from Archbishop Schnurr. If you 
are celebrating your golden anniversary (50th), you are invited to 
attend one of the two Golden Masses: In Dayton: Aug. 13th at 
4:30pm Immaculate Conception: In Cincinnati: Aug. 14th at 
11:00am, Cathedral Basilica of St. Peter. To get a certificate or to 
register, contact Ana Ramiriez 513-263-3384.  

 

 
 

Congratulations to Alan Vest and Francesca Weizman who were 
married at St. Joe’s last Saturday. We wish you much happiness.  
 

We’re getting things organized for our  street par ty celebrating 
our 175th anniversary on October 9th and will be in need of lots of 
folks to help. We’ll need people to pour beer, sell food and other 
items, help with tours of the church, and much more. Your help will 
make for a special day for everyone. Please call the office or email 
Rita, ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net to sign up.   
 

I contacted the Dragon’s management this week to see if Heater  & 
Gem could stop by for our street party...waiting to hear back if they can 
come.    
 

We need a couple more ushers for  the 4:30 Mass. Please stop by 
and talk with one of our ushers or call Rita, 937-228-9272, to get 
started. Thank you! 
 

Yikes….no one is volunteering to help serve!!! We still need two 
new servers (Children or Adult) for  the 10:00 Mass on Sunday. 
Training is provided. We also need a couple more people to help say 
the rosary before the 10:00 Mass. This is one of those easy things in 
life. You can do it. Call Rita, 937-228-9272, and I’ll show you what 
needs to be done and pair you with an experienced server.  
 

175th Series - Did You Know: That in 1976 Fr . Zimerle began the 
popular Easter custom of Easter baskets for the children of the parish.  
The children would process down the aisle in their Easter finery and 
place the baskets at the altar, where Father would bless them during the 
Mass. The baskets contained a colored Easter egg and Fr. Zimerle would 
discuss the religious significance of the egg to the children. The eggs 
were colored by women volunteers on Good Friday. This practice con-
tinued during Fr. Zimerle’s time as pastor and was always well  
attended.    

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 507, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Gary Grump 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
William Meikle 
Joe Moretto 
Mary Beth O’Connor 
Greg Osif 
Vanessa Padgett 
 

Cheryl Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Colby Berry 
Jim Brokamp 
Bob Bruns 
Kathy Buschur 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Rita Downs 
John Fitzgerald 
Jim Flynn  
Michael Glackin 

Victor Polovskis 
Theresa Reiff 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Terri Sullivan 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Tony Trick 
Joann Weisenbach 
Sharon Wenzel 
Linda 
 

Generous Contributions for July 3, 2022 
 

              Weekend Offertory:                             Collection  
                                                                           $6,502.00 
              Charity:                                                $   246.00 
                                                       
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo 
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